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Dear Mr Johansson, 

 

 

In our recent letter (dated 3 July 2018) issued in response to the Section 51 advice issued by the 

Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) (dated 26 June 2018), we enclosed Appendices A to K to the Flood 

Risk Assessment (document reference 6.8) which were missing from the original submission due to 

an administrative error. Appendix B (“Proposed Site Layout – One Unit Option”) comprises the plans 

submitted under document reference 2.5B (“One Unit Option Indicative Plant Layout”). Appendix C 

(“Proposed Site Layout – Two Unit Option”) comprises the plans submitted under document reference 

2.5A (“Two Unit Option Indicative Plant Layout”).  
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However, these plans were an older version of the layout plans. In addition, sheets 1 and 8 of both 

these plans were recently updated as part of our Section 51 response. For consistency, we have 

therefore now also updated Appendix B and Appendix C to the Flood Risk Assessment. 

 

I enclose an electronic copy of the updated Flood Risk Assessment, now Revision 002, with updated 

Appendices B and C.  

 

I also enclose the updated Application Guide (document reference 1.2 – Rev 003) with an updated 

Table 5 (“Application Documents”) to reflect this amendment. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
  

 

Jim Doyle 

Environmental Consents Officer 

Jim.Doyle@drax.com  

 

 

   

 
Enclosures (electronic only): 
 

1. 1.2 Application Guide Rev 003 

 

2. 6.8 Flood Risk Assessment Rev 002  
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